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Year 1 Learning for week beginning 22nd May 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

A big thank you to the parents who came on our school trip to Key Gardens! We 

had a lovely day and the children were very engaged and enjoyed the 

experience. 

R.E: This week is RE week. As a school we will learning about Catholic social 

teaching. Our focus area will be on the care of common home. St Elizabeth will 

be looking at Stewardship and St Joseph will be looking at Peace. 

English: We will be writing a fact file all about plants, linking with our science 

for the week. We will be reviewing all set 2 and 3 sounds. Please practice these 

at home with your child.  

Maths: We will be learning about length and height, using objects to measure 

and introducing measuring in cm. Please continue to practise CLIC 6 at home 

with your child. We have attached a copy to this newsletter.  

Science: This week we will be learning about the parts of a plant. 

Reminders: School is closed on May 26th. The children return to 

school on June 5th. 

Phonics screening check week – Week beginning 12th June. 

St Elizabeth trip to Ashburton Library We do not yet have a date 

for the postponed trip to Ashburton Library. We will rearrange it 

for some time after the Phonics Check. 

Home learning for this week: 

- CLIC 6  

- Learn Its  

- Phonics practise sheet 

The year 1 team 
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